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December 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Music Concert Tour to Belgium, The Netherlands and Germany 20th July – 28th July 2024  
 
I am pleased to confirm that the school’s Music department will be running a summer concert tour to Europe 
on the above dates, performing in a range of venues and visiting some spectacular locations. There will be 
opportunities for city site-seeing, shopping, walks, time on the beach and a day in a theme park. There will be 
four concert opportunities throughout the week. SHSB has a fine tradition of foreign music tours, and former 
students talk about going on tour as a cherished highlight of their time at school. 
 
The price of the trip will be in the region of £1050 per student. This includes luxury coach travel, channel 
crossing, hotel accommodation, two meals a day, theme park tickets (Walibi park, Belgium), concert venue 
hire and numerous site-seeing opportunities. Only pupils who are active in an extracurricular music group 
throughout the year are eligible to come on tour; all members of any of our choirs, bands and orchestras are 
welcome to attend.  
 
A link that enables you to pay the required deposit payment of £75.00 is now available for you on WisePay. 
Payment of the deposit is required by Wednesday 20th December. If this presents a problem, please contact 
Mrs Wightman in the Finance Office at mcw@shsb.org.uk. 
 
As with any school trip, please note that when on tour, all pupils are bound by the regulations in the school’s 
Code of Conduct for Trips and Visits. Please review these regulations via the link below and ensure your 
son/daughter is aware of, and committed to, the required standards of behaviour before paying your deposit. 
 
https://www.shsb.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1070 
 
If you have any further questions regarding the tour, please contact me via the school email, 
enquires@shsb.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr Worth 
Head of Music 
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